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Second Sunday in Advent 

Sunday 7th December 2014 

10.00am: Lindisfarne Service with Rachael Masterton. 

Pot Luck Lunch to follow. 

1.00pm: Tongan Service. 

 

 

 

 

Prayer:                                                                      

Loving God, as we contemplate your coming into the world in 

human form, fill us with the joy of your coming, and revive our 

purpose to also bring your light and life to those we serve, 

through the power of your Spirit, and the love of your Son Jesus 

Christ, our Lord and Saviour. 

 

.Lindisfarne Calendar 
Sunday 7th 
December 

10.00am 
 

1.00pm 

Lindisfarne Service with Rachael Masterton.    
Pot Luck Lunch to follow.  
Tongan Service.             

Monday 8th 
December 

3.30pm 
4.00pm 

Story Room. 
Private Lounge Booking. 

Tuesday 9th 3.30pm 
 

Story Room. 
 

Wednesday 
10th 

7.30pm Choir Practice.  

Thursday 11th 11.00am Cargill  Service with Joan and Murray Farley.  

Sunday 14th 
December 

10.00am 
1.00pm 
1.00pm 
2.00pm 

 Lindisfarne Service led by the Choir. 
Tongan Service. 
Fijian Service. 
Peacehaven Service with Murray and Joan 
Farley. 

 
 

Meals on Wheels 

     Co-ordinator David Squire reminds us that our next week for 
Meals on Wheels is December 15th to 19th.                                                                         

David is contacting drivers to sort out the roster. 

End of Year Fund Raiser 

Thank you to everyone who supported this fundraiser. We made 
a profit of $508.62. 

The foodwrap orders have arrived and are available in the foyer. 

mailto:office@lindisfarne.org.nz
http://www.lindisfarne.org.nz/


 

Carolling 

 The Choir and the Pastoral Care team would love to have you 

join them on Tuesday 16th December as they go carolling. 

Meet at the Salters, 3 Mitchell Street, ready for a 6.30 pm 

start.  We will share cars and supper. 

Office Hours 

The Lindisfarne Office will be closed from Monday 22nd 

December.  It will reopen on Monday 19th January. 

######################### 

“It isn’t the big pleasures that count the most; it is making a great 

deal out of the little ones.” 

 

 

 

ROSTER FOR SUNDAY DUTIES 

SUNDAY December       
7th 

December     
14th 

December 
 21st 

December  
28th 

DOOR AND 
WELCOME 

Joe and Tiffany 
Wilson 

Alakoka, Sete 
and Ben Maka 

Judith Stevens 
Fay Brown 

Verna Eason 
Raewyn Birss 

VAN DRIVER David Flack Daphne Salter Eddie Bremer Sharon Taylor 

FLOWERS  Dorothy King Mags Kelly Raewyn Birss Beatrice Croft 

MORNING 
TEA 

Catherine Wilson 
Judith Day 

Betty Snell 
 Mags Kelly 

Verna Eason 
Raewyn Birss 

Stephanie Fannin 
Sharon Taylor 

NOTICES Carol McKenzie Eddie Bremer Betty Snell Carol McKenzie 

CRECHE                                   Beth Gibbs School Holidays School Holidays School Holidays 

KIDS KLUB Carol McKenzie 
Neil Salter 

Carol McKenzie 
Neil Salter 

School Holidays School Holidays 

 
Lunch Duties Today: Pastoral CareTeam 

 

CENTRE DUTIES 

WEEK OF LAWNS SECURITY 

December 8th -December 14th Neil Salter Daphne/Eddie 

December 15th -  December 21st Lester Dean Cam McCulloch 

December 22nd - December 28th Eddie Bremer Daphne Salter 

December 29th - January 4th Ron Taylor Ron Taylor 

 

SOME INVERCARGILL PARISH KEY PERSONNEL 

Minister                   Reverend Peter Taylor     216-0281   

Parish Secretary    Verna Eason       

Parish 
Stewards 

    Carol McKenzie, Betty Snell & Eddie Bremer    

Parish Council Chairman    Reverend Peter Taylor Treasurer  David Little    

Parish Council- 
Congregational Representatives 

Margaret Brass     
Nicol Macfarlane   
Mags Kelly            

Prayer Chain Co-ordinators Joan and Murray Farley.   

Bulletin Editors 
 

 Peter Lankshear     Margaret Brass        
  

Affordables Shop Manager                      Carolyn                                  

 

News from England 

Peter's sister died early this week. 

It was fortunate that Peter was able to be with his family. 

To Peter, Sharon and the Taylor family we extend our 

sincere and heartfelt sympathy. 

Peter will be back at Lindisfarne on December 16th. 


